
SAFE AT SCHOOL PLAN
Pedestal Foods’s number one goal this semester is to keep your student safe. It’s our focus 
and priority. Our leadership team and dedicated operations task force has been working 
diligently to make sure we have every detailed covered to keep your student safe. You’ve 
been keeping them safe at home, now it is our turn to keep them safe at school. 

Out of an abundance of caution, and to keep our customers, clients, and employees safe, 
Pedestal Foods has taken significant steps, in conjunction with CDC and FDA guidelines, to 
change current operations and processes at our schools. We have also been working closely 
with your school to determine specific needs. Future communications with those details are 
coming. Here’s an overview of what we are doing across Pedestal Foods. 

CUSTOMER SAFETY

Sanitization of all touch points will occur after each meal period or every 30 minutes, 
whichever is shorter. The full kitchen facility will be sanitized before and after each school 
day to avoid contamination. 

PEDESTAL FOODS EMPLOYEE SCREENINGS

All Pedestal Foods employees will be required to complete a daily questionnaire and 
temperature check to confirm no sickness or potential exposure. Employees will always 
wear facemasks and gloves; and wear face shields when in the front of house or around 
students and faculty. 

CATERING UPDATES

Pedestal Foods will continue to offer catering options. Groups sizes will comply with 
gathering maximum as designated by local officials and school administration.

FACILITY ACCESS

Only authorized personnel will be allowed in the kitchen. All personnel entering kitchen will 
be required to wear a mask.

SERVING STATION UPDATES

We are looking at all options to make sure students practice social distancing while getting 
lunch. Options include increased pre-packaged options and low touch grab & go. 

CASHIERING PROCESS

We will be eliminating cash payments during lunch and specify a specific time to allow cash 
and check balance replenishments. Check out line, if applicable, will be socially distanced. 

FLOW OF STUDENTS

We are working with each school to determine the appropriate flow of students into the 
dining area. 

SEATING OPTIONS

We are working with each school to determine the right seating option to meet state and 
county social distancing requirements.


